
 
From: White, Daphne  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 1:34 PM 
To: Smeriglio, Frank <Frank.Smeriglio@WILTONCT.ORG>; Wrinn, Michael 
<Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Cc: Russo, Lorraine <Lorraine.Russo@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: RE: 141 Danbury rd - FDSPIN 141 DR LLC 
 

Frank, 
Thanks for letting us know. 
Daphne 
 
From: Smeriglio, Frank  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 12:19 PM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>; White, Daphne 
<Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: 141 Danbury rd - FDSPIN 141 DR LLC 
 
Daphne and Mike, 
I reviewed the documents submitted by Carmody, Torrance, Sandak, Hennessey, LLP to Planning and 
Zoning on October 21, 2021.  The documents pertaining to DPW were sent in response to DPW‘s 
9/17/2021 letter and traffic comments prepared by NV5’s dated 9/29/2021.   
 
Based on the review at this time, the majority of items in our letters are on-going and pending.  The 
Sanitary metering was installed during the week of October 17th, 2021 and will be in place for a 
month.   Also, my review of traffic/state ROW items is pending the State DOT review and approval.    
 
Therefore, additional review will follow the submission of WPCA related items and review by the State 
DOT for State Right of Way items.    
 
Thanks, 
Frank    
 

Frank M. Smeriglio, PE 
Assistant Director of Public Works/Town Engineer 

Town of Wilton 

238 Danbury Road  

Wilton, CT  06897 

203-563-0153 

203-563-0152 (main) 
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